



Revd Phillip J Gration, Claire Williamson and Rebecca Lloyd (ECPS co-chairs) Chaplain

Email: phillip.gration@ellesmere.com

31st August 2022

Dear Parent,

Ellesmere College Parents' Society (ECPS) and the Chaplain invite you to a traditional service of Holy Communion on the 10th September 2022 at 5:15pm. This will be a chance to pray for the year ahead, to hear some wonderful music and to meet other members of the college community.

The Director of Music will conduct a choir made up of recent Old Ellesmerians, the Chaplain will preach and afterwards there will be a small reception and a chance to meet members of the ECPS committee and to sign up!

There will be a retiring collection in aid of ECPS initiatives to support the work of the college.

We do hope you will be able to join us.

Yours sincerely,

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286

www.ellesmere.com